
Puffin Class Home-School Communication Sheet 

Week beginning 2nd November 2020 

School dinner week 1 (new menu) 
 

This week’s diary 
What a busy and rather different first half term we have had. I have been so amazed at how the 

children have settled and adapted so well to the new routines. 

In maths we have been focusing on place value by identifying values of digits, comparing numbers, 

ordering numbers, sorting numbers as well as representing numbers in different ways. 

In English we have focused on ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ with a focus on have descriptive 

writing (both character descriptions and setting descriptions) and recounts through newspapers 

(Y3/4) and diaries (Y2).  

Please see our class page on the school website to look at some photos from this half term’s learning. 

We still have a few children who have their photo permission and annual consent forms outstanding – 

please ensure these are returned as soon as possible. Thank you.  

Y3 and Y4 have been issued with a spag.com login (spelling, punctuation and grammar) and there will be 

occasional activities set for homework and activities carried out in school. 

Can I take this opportunity to wish you all a very relaxing and enjoyable half term week and I look 

forward to seeing you all back on Monday 2nd November.   

Homework: Y3 and Y4 -Please continue to read/share ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ at home. 

There are some Mathletics and Spag.com activities.  

Y2 – Please complete the worksheet given for maths and continue to work on their target. 

Monday Mrs Rowe - morning 

Mrs McDowell - afternoon 

(Mrs Halliday on course) 

Library 

Tuesday Mrs Halliday 

Wednesday  Mrs Halliday 

Mrs McDowell and PE with Mr Jones pm  

Thursday Mrs Halliday 

 

 

Friday Mrs Halliday Upcoming dates:  

Half Term – Monday 26th – Sunday 1st November 

Parent/Teacher Meetings – Tuesday 17th, Thursday 19th and Monday 23rd November 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 11th December 

School Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 16th December 

INSET DAY (non-pupil day) – Friday 18th December 

Christmas holidays – Monday 21st – Sunday 3rd January 

Other information  

Please feel free to send me an email if you have any questions or concerns. louise@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk 

Do not forget the school website; http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website for information on school events, policies and newsletters or our Facebook page; Pensilva Primary School for updates.  

http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website


 


